
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2021 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
On Friday December 24, 2021, Waste Management will begin service at 5AM to allow 
their employees time with their families this Holiday season. We’re asking for all trash 
bins to be put to the street the night before. 
 
 
All City offices will be closed Friday, December 24th and Monday, December 27th in 
observance of the Christmas holiday. Per Waste Management, residential routes as usual 
for the week of Christmas and New Year’s. Saturday front loader service will be done 
early, on Friday.  
 
 
 


